
 

                

 

   

 

Prospective new Reception children and their Parents   

September 2024 admissions 

If you have a child that is turning 4 on or before 31st August 2024 we 

invite you to come along to visit us on one of the following days: 

 Tuesday 17th October at 5pm 

 Thursday 19th October at 10am – during school day 

 Wednesday 1st November at 2pm – during school day 

 Tuesday 21st November at 6.45pm 

Please telephone the school office on 01604 413151 to book your day and time. 

We look forward to welcoming you to our school. 

 

                                                                                   

                                         


